
Centre McGill McGill Centre 
d'etudes sur for Studies in 
Ie vieillissement Aging 

May 2nd, 2001 

Doctor Henry Olders, FRCPC 
Co-Director Psycho-Oncology Clinic 
Jewish General Hospital 
3755 Cote Ste-Catherine 
Montreal, Quebec H3T lE2 

Re:  The April 291h 2001 MeSA Public Lecture entitled "Age is Just a Number: The 
Psychology ofStaying Young" 

Dear Doctor Olders: 

I hereby write to you on behalf of the members of the McGill Centre for Studies in Aging's 
Public Relations Committee to thank you for your excellent presentation at the above-cited 
lecture. I honestly believe that you successfully reached our guests and increased their 
awareness on the issue of aging. 

A cheque for your honorarium as well as a videotape featuring the lecture will be sent to you 
under separate covers in the not too distant future. Thank you once more for your participation 
and we look forward to future collaborations, 

Most sincerely, 

Lyne Jean 
Centre Administrator 
Chairperson 
Public Relations Committee 

LJ/fb 
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